
 

     
 

        APS/CIR/2018-19/41            Date: 29.10.2018 

 
Dear Parent  

 
The winter season is setting in, therefore the students should switch over to winter uniform 
w.e.f 1st November. However, wearing of half sleeves sweater & blazer is optional depending 

on the condition of weather. We further want to communicate to you to ensure smart 
turn out of your ward in every respect to build confidence in him/her. Kindly check if 
the uniform is under size /worn out. it is justified to purchase the new one from the tuck 

shop which is available from 9:00am to12:00 noon from 29th October onwards. 
          

We need your cooperation in this regard.                         
 
Thanks 

 
Mount Abu Public School  
 

 


